
Here are some frequently asked questions to support you in the successful start of a new school year.

Q. Where do I get information about my child’s bus route?
A. Transportation E-Link: To locate your child's bus route and route times, go to
https://www.msd25.org/page/transportation. Important: You will need to add a username and password on
the E-Link site. Use school1, school2, or school3 for the username and the word "search" for the password. If
you need assistance, call the Transportation Department at (360) 965-0300.

Q. My child is sick, should I keep them home?
A.  If your child has the following symptoms or is generally not feeling well, please keep them home.

● Fever/Chills
● Cough
● Shortness of breath/Difficulty breathing
● Fatigue
● Muscle/Body aches
● Headache
● New loss of taste/smell
● Sore throat
● Congestion/Runny nose
● Nausea/vomiting & diarrhea

There will be health reporting requirements related to COVID-19 for the new year. If your child develops
COVID-19 symptoms please complete the health screening form located on the District’s website.

Q. Will my child eat for free this school year?
A. The Marysville School District has applied for special funding so that children in Marysville
schools can continue to eat free meals (breakfast and lunch). All students in all schools have access
to free meals. Please watch for a home survey in your mailbox. The survey is needed for the District
to continue to receive the special funding.

https://www.msd25.org/page/transportation


Q. Where do I find school supplies?
A. If you missed the opportunity to access free school supplies, please contact the Salvation Army,
located at 1108 State Avenue in Marysville, at (360) 926-2228.

Q. When is the first day of school?
A. School starts on September 1 for students in grades 1 - 5, 6 and 9. Students in grades 1 - 12
attend on September 2, and September 6, preschool and kindergarten start on September 7.

Q. Who should I contact if my child has special needs or a health condition?
A. Contact the District’s Student and Special Education Services Department at (360) 965-0170.

Q. How do I find out who my child's teacher(s) are and when does my child get their schedule
for middle and high school?
A. Schools will notify parents/guardians during their open house or registration events or through
email. You can also call the school for more information or check the school’s website for dates and
times of events.

Q. Who do I call if I have a question about transferring schools?
A. Contact Dana Worth, District Associate, at (360) 965-0037 or email transfers@msd25.org.
You can also visit the transfer information page at
https://www.msd25.org/page/student-transfer-information

Q. Where do I find the school calendar and bell schedule?
A. The school calendar and bell schedule (school start and end times) are located on the District’s
website at www.msd25.org under the Students and Families section. There is also a direct link to the
calendar on the button bar on the website.

Q. Who do I call if I need translation services?
A. Contact or visit your child’s school directly or contact the Family Engagement department at (360)
965-0018. Each school has a Spanish-speaking family engagement liaison assigned to assist
parents and guardians with translation needs and a Russian and Ukrainian family engagement
liaison at the District office. You can call us at the above number and we will help get you connected.
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